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What a lovely week we have had to end the spring term. We were lucky enough to watch 

the superb year 3 / 4 play ‘resurrection joy’ Monday afternoon. We also had a lovely visit to 

the church. Luckily the rain held off for the walk there and back! 

 

What have we been doing? 
 

Phonics 
Learning why some words end -le, -al, -il or -el also looking at the 
homophone to, too and two. 

English 
The writing stamina this week has been incredible. We have completed 
the writing assessment where we wrote a recount of our day as the 
Easter bunny. We also wrote up our invent texts in our books. 

Maths 
Fraction work has continued this week. We have focused a lot on non-
unit fractions. 

PSHE We looked at the human life cycle. 

RE We looked at what an egg symbolises and did an Easter story quiz. 

Science 
We finished our science topic by looking at habitats and how they 
provide animals with what they need to survive. 

 

Home learning 

Spellings have come home today. Please also continue reading, practising maths targets 

and times tables. The more the children practise, the more progress they will make. 

 

Thank you for all your support this ½ term. I really appreciate it, it has been an absolute 

pleasure to teach the class. I hope the children have a very well deserved break and you all 

have a lovely Easter. 

Mrs Grosvenor 
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